
Hurnan Resource Consultants
International

January 4, 1991

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American G.I. Forum 1
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Based upon a referral you made to Congressman Steve Bryant, we were contacted earlier
this week by Mr. Joe Lane with the St. Vincent De Paul Society regarding Mr. Xavier
Mendez, Congressional Youth Scholar Awardee from Dallas, Texas. Mr. Mendez needed
financial assistance to travel to Washington D.C. to attend the Congressional Youth Scholar
Conference on the 21st of this month.

Working together with Mr. Joel Falcon, Regional Chairman, American G.I. Forum, Mr.
Mendez received a free round trip ticket from American Airlines to attend this conference.
It is rewarding to see such qualified and deserving Hispanic youths as Mr. Mendez
recognized for their scholastic accomplishments. We are also honored that you made such
a referral. We hope that you will call upon us in the future to assist you in other endeavors.

Thank you again for your confidence. We look forward to working with and seeing you
soon!
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(P.S. My wife began serving her second term on the Dallas SER Local Board!)
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